

LEAPING BUNNY GAZETTE

BY: ZOEY HERRON, RABBIT CLUB REPORTER

2024 is going to be a great year for the Charles County 4H Rabbit Club!

Rabbit Club has had 4 meeting so far this year, January was our holiday party, we played games, ate food, and had our officer ceremony, it was a great time.

February rabbit club meeting, everyone brought their rabbits and we planned out our year, with shows, fundraisers, fun activities and fair prep. We have lots of new members and new rabbits to get to know.

March rabbit club meeting more plans were made for the shows, fair booth and banner and craft activities for upcoming meetings. The breed of the month was started, it was the Blue Holicer and everyone shared their research. We also started our Joe Corbis Pizza fundraiser.

April rabbit club meeting was a get together at Fosters Grille for one of our fundraisers, we all ate good food and had fun talking and playing games out on the patio.

This year rabbit club members have been participating in the 4H sewing workshops, Air Rifle and Archery, and Broiler Projects.

Stay tuned for more exciting adventures from Rabbit Club.